Sent: Sunday, July 13, 2008 8:45 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: RE: Thank You

Mr. Perry. I've been with IndyMac since September 1998. I was only 18 years old, straight out of high school.

Thank You for doing what you did all those years. I have heard nothing, but good things about you.

I appreciate everything you have done for me. I grew up here at IndyMac. Now married and with a baby on the way, I am proud to say I worked at
IndyMac Bank. Icame knowing nothing and I am leaving with a handful of knowledge I never thought I would ever posses.

Thank You for standing strong and believing in us

God Bless



